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ATTORNEYS

September 15, 1970 

Dr. Peter A. Morris, Director 
Division of Reactor Licensing 
Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20545 

In the Matter of 
Northern States Power Company 
Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant 
Docket No. 50-263

Dear Dr..Morris: 

Enclosed, for filing, is a receipt signed by L. J.  
Barthel, Chairman, Wright County Board of Commis
sioners, acknowledging receipt of the letter to 
Dr. Peter A. Morris from Mr. Arthur V. Dienhart 
dated July 30, 1970, regarding comments on ACRS 
letter of June 15, 1970.  

Very truly yours, 

DONALD E. NELSON 

Enclosure

2984

NORTH

TELEPHONE 330-6600 

AREA CODE 612
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Mr. A. V. Dienhart 
Vice President - Engineering 
Northern States Power-Company 
414 Nicollet Mall 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55401 

Dear Mr. Dienhart: 

MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT E-5979 
Docket Number 50-263 

Comments on ACRS Letter of June 15, 1970 

I hereby certify'that I have received the letter to Dr. Peter 

A Morris from Mr. Arthur V Dienhart dated July 30, 1970, regarding 

comments on ACRS letter of June 15, 1970.

Chairman, Wright County 
Board of Commissioners

2984


